
Watab Township Board of Canvass Minutes 
 

 
The Board of Canvass was called to order at 10:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 11, 2014 by Chair Kacures.  
The board recounted all of the ballots for the clerk’s position, supervisor’s position, and the ballot 
question. 
 

There were 63 votes in favor of the ballot question and 38 opposed; question passed. 
 

Votes for Ed Kacures as Supervisor for a three year term totaled 90.  
There was one write in vote for Louie LeBlanc, one for Craig Gondeck, and one for Pat Spence. 

 
Votes for Pat Spence as Clerk for a two-year term totaled 90. There was one write in vote for 
Loren Popp and one for Ed Kacures.   

 
Motion was made by Supervisor Kacures, Supervisor Erdmann, and passed authorizing the supervisors 
to sign the election results as certified by the election judges. 
 
The Board of Canvass adjourned at 11:00.  
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 
 
 
 


